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Association of Professional Genealogists Names Two Winners of the  
2024 APG New Professional Scholarship 

 
 
POULSBO, Wash., USA, 21 August 2024 — The Association of Professional Genealogists (APG), 
the world’s largest association for the genealogical profession, today announced Kaitlyn K. Pauley 
of Buckhannon, West Virginia, USA, and Karlee Twiner of Maryville, Tennessee, USA, as the winners 
of the organization’s 2024 New Professional Scholarship. 
 
The APG New Professional Scholarship (previously known as the Young Professional Scholarship) 
was established in 2008 to recognize and support new professionals who have a strong interest in 
developing a career in the genealogical field. To be considered, an applicant must have five years 
or less of professional service in the field. Both scholarship winners receive complimentary 
registration to APG’s Virtual Professional Management Conference, to be held 19–21 September 
2024. 
 
Kaitlyn K. Pauley is Owner and Lead Researcher of Pauley Genealogical Services, LLC. She 
graduated from BYU–Idaho with a degree in Family History Research and recently graduated from 
ProGen Cohort 66. She is a member of the ICAPGen Resources Gathering Committee and is a 
volunteer researcher for the Know Your Ancestors podcast.  
 
Karlee Twiner, a graduate of Brigham Young University (BYU), is a Metadata Specialist with 
FamilySearch, as well as Founder/CEO of Family Tree Travels, coordinating research trips to Ireland. 
She was previously Data Content Lead at World Archives: Storied, and a Research Assistant with 
the BYU Center for Family History and Genealogy. 
 
“Congratulations to our esteemed new professionals,” said APG President John Boeren, QG. “This 
year’s recipients competed in a crowded field and demonstrated a commitment to developing their 
careers through education and community action. We look forward to watching their careers 
develop and the contributions they will make to the genealogy profession.” 
 
For more information about APG’s awards, visit apgen.org/apg_awards_and_scholarships.php.  
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ABOUT APG 
The Association of Professional Genealogists (apgen.org), established in 1979, represents more 
than 2,000 professionals in various genealogy-related businesses around the world. APG 
encourages genealogical excellence, ethical practice, mentoring, and education. The organization 
also supports the preservation and accessibility of records useful to the fields of genealogy and 
history. Its members represent more than forty countries. APG is active on Facebook, Instagram, 
LinkedIn, X, and YouTube. APG is a registered trademark of the Association of Professional 
Genealogists. All other trade and service marks are property of their respective owners. 
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